CITY OF PORT ORFORD

555 West 20" Street

Post Office Box 310

Port Orford, Oregon 97465
541-332-3681(v) 541-332-3830(f)
mmurphy@portorford.org

Oregon Office of Emergency Management
P.O. Box 14370
Salem, Oregon 97309-5062

May 17, 2012
RE: Great Oregon Shakeout
To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Port Orford supports the Great Oregon Shakeout. This earthquake drill is an annual
event designed to increase public knowledge of the earthquake hazard facing all of us. A well
trained citizenry will contribute to saving lives, and property in the event of the predicted
Cascadia Subduction Zone earthquake and tsunami.

October 18,2012, at 10:18 am is the date and time chosen for this event. The City of Port
Orford strongly encourages all of its citizens, and all citizens in the Pacific Northwest, to
participate in this event.

The Great Oregon Shakeout has a website located here: http://www.shakeout.org/oregon/
Over 13,000 people have registered on this website to participate. Join those 13,000 citizens in

participating in the event, and in becoming educated about this unique hazard facing the Pacific
Northwest.

Yours Truly,

Jtaded (P L

Michael Murphy, City Administrator/Emergency Manager
City of Port Orford

“City of Port Orford is an equal opportunity employer.”
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